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Council Update 

Mayor Doug Barker will be away from December 18 to April 20.  During this time he will be attending the 

regular council meeting electronically and will be in regular telephone contact.  The Deputy Mayor to February 

28 will be Rob Beckett (639-930-7030). As of March 1st the Deputy Mayor will be Steve Fullerton (315-0769) 

Christmas Street Lights 

A huge THANK YOU goes out to the Chamber of Commerce for the wonderful updated Christmas street light 

decorations. 

Community Fundraiser 

Get into the holiday spirit and join in the fun of a “Christmas Trivia Night” on Sun. Dec. 8. At 8:00 pm. 

 The Kyle Community Child Care Centre Inc is sponsoring another fun filled evening.  Everyone Welcome! 

2020 Phone Directory 

The Kyle Legion is updating the Kyle & District Telephone Directory card for 2020. For changes and to add cell 

phone numbers please contact Elva Akister at 375-2767. 

2020 Tax Incentive Payment Plan (TIPPS) 

If you would prefer to pay your annual taxes by monthly payment we can offer it through our TIPPS program.  

We are also able to offer this service as ‘pre-authorized debit’.  Please see the office for details. 

Sidewalk Snow Removal 

Just a reminder to keep your sidewalks free from a build up of snow. 

Holiday Closure 

The Town Office and Public Works will be closed for the Christmas Holiday – December 25 & 26 and January 1, 

2020. Have a safe and happy holiday. 

 

 


